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Review of Polling Districts and Polling Places 
 

Notice is hereby given that in accordance with Section 18C of the Representation of 
the People Act 1983 Broxtowe Borough Council is to carry out a review of its polling 
districts and polling places for the parliamentary constituencies within its area. 
 
Relevant information and mapping regarding the current arrangements and proposals 
for changes can be found at www.broxtowe.gov.uk, or can be inspected at Council 
Offices, Foster Avenue, Beeston, Nottingham NG9 1AB. 
 
Representations on the current polling district and polling place arrangements will be 
sought from the Acting Returning Officer for both the Broxtowe and the Nottingham 
North and Kimberley Parliamentary constituencies, as well as on the polling stations 
used and/or any alternative suggestions.  Comments are also welcome from: 
 

 electors in one of the above named constituencies 
 any person or organisation with expertise in access to premises for people with 

different forms of disability 
 local constituency political parties 

 
Representations must be received by 30 October 2023 and should be made to: 
 
Electoral Services 
Broxtowe Borough Council 
Council Offices 
Foster Avenue 
Beeston 
Nottingham 
NG9 1AB 
e-mail:  elections@broxtowe.gov.uk 
 

Timetable for the Review 

Date  Detail  
2 October 2023  Publication of Notice and commencement of the review. Start of 

initial public consultation period.  
30 October 2023 Public consultation period closes  
27 November 2023 Report on the consultation responses received and final proposals 

to the Governance, Audit and Standards Committee 
13 December 2023  Final proposals considered at meeting of Broxtowe Borough 

Council  
 


